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From : Diana I. [mailto:diana.icon@comcastnet]
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 10:17 AM
To: PUC:
Subject: Increase in Water Rates

Hello,
Pennichuck Water Works has recently petitioned yet another increase to its rates. I am a senior citizen
living on a fixed income. I am outraged by the constant increase in rates. This is an
unconscionable measure and the proposed “step increase” of I 7.21 % is totally unacceptable. I ask you
to consider that owners over 60 years of age be exempt from this increase due to their limited
resources.

Thank you.
Diana Icon
(603) 943-1266
diana. icon(äcomcast.net


